
THE HARPURSVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION HELD 

A SPECIAL MEETING ON MONDAY, MARCH 19, 2012 AT 7:30 A.M. IN THE 

DISTRICT OFFICE 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 AM by Board 

President Burns. 

 
Roll call was taken with Mr. Blakeslee, Mr. Burns, Mrs. 

Groover, Mrs. Salisbury and Mrs. Snow in attendance.  

Mr. Hurlburt and Mrs. Bassler were absent from the 

meeting.  Also in attendance was Superintendent Wood.  

 

SALUTE TO THE FLAG  

 

SECTION 75 DECISION OF THE HEARING 

OFFICER  

 

12-0319-I 

 
Each member of the Board having reviewed the findings of 

fact and recommendations of the hearing officer appointed 

pursuant to §75 of the Civil Service Law, as well as the 

transcript and documentary evidence constituting the 

record of the hearing upon motion of Mr. Blakeslee, 
seconded by Mrs. Groover, it is 

 

RESOLVED, that Carole Parga be found guilty in regard 

to all charges and specifications as set forth in the notice of 

charges dated September 29, 2011, and she is dismissed 

from service. 

 

Motion carried 5-0-0.    

     

 EXECUTIVE SESSION  
 
12-0319-II 

 

On a motion made by Mrs. Snow and seconded by Mrs. 

Salisbury, the Board agreed to go into Executive Session at 

7:32AM for Personnel matters. 

 

Motion carried 5-0-0. 

 

12-0319-III 

 

On a motion made by Mr. Blakeslee and seconded by Mrs. 

Snow, the Board agreed to come out of Executive Session 
at 7:38AM. 

 

Motion carried 5-0-0. 

 

PRIVILEGE OF THE FLOOR 

 

No issues were brought before the Board at this time. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

12-0319-IV 
 

On a motion made by Mrs. Salisbury and seconded by 

Mr. Blakeslee, the Board agreed to adjourn the meeting at 

7:39AM. 

 

Motion carried 5-0-0. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

ROLL CALL 

 

 
 

 

 

 

SALUTE TO THE FLAG 

 

SECTION 75 DECISION 

OF THE HEARING 

OFFICER 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRIVILEGE OF THE 

FLOOR 

 

 
 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Darlene M. Noyes 
District Clerk 

 


